Charles Merriman 1l
214 Chilean Avenue
Palm Beach, FL 33480
July 14, 2021

Re: Town Zoning Case #Z-21-00356

Dear Council Member and Mayor,

I've had the privilege of living in our beautiful town for many winters. It has come to my attention that
the Buccan Restaurant has applied for an extension of their hours. My personal experience is that this
applicant has lost control of their garbage and grease many years ago. The garbage smell at my home

along with constant grease spillage is simply unbearable!

Please find a way to remedy this situation before permitting any further expansion.

Very truly yours

Charles Merriman Il



